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6th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 5 has been invited to Trinity Academy on Friday 16th 
May to attend some taster sessions, where the children will become secondary school pupils 
for a few hours and take part in a variety of subjects such as history, science, maths, languages 
and English.  

We need to arrive at Trinity Academy for 8.45am, therefore we will need to leave Brooke 
Primary Academy at 8.30am. As a result of this, the children will need to arrive at school for 
8.15am in normal Brooke Primary uniform, comfortable shoes and an appropriate coat. If the 
weather is sunny, please apply sun cream at home, if necessary. The children will be back 
before lunchtime, so normal lunch arrangements will take place at Brooke.  

Consent for this event is covered under the regular visit consent form. If you have already 
signed this form you do not need to take any further action. If you do not wish for your child to 
take part, please let the office know. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Potter & Mr Jones 
Year 5 teachers 
 


